

The Edge

Community Newsletter



MARCH 2019

!!!Welcome to March!!!



Saint Patrick's Day, or the Feast of Saint Patrick, is a cultural and religious celebration held on 17 March, the traditional death date of Saint Patrick, the foremost patron saint of Ireland.

Hello Edgewood Community, My Name is Courtney and I'm the new Intern at the Edge. I help with Internet Problems and can also set up Internet services if needed. I've recently did some courses like Humanities 101 at UBC, Window's 10, Networking, Core Hardware. We have a new contract that came in on the 26th of February it's an E-500 will be much faster then what we had. I'm excited to help the community of Edgewood and Fauquier if needed.

I can be reached on my cell 250-899-3063

Any time or

@ the Edge 250-269-7590

On Tuesday's/Thursday's/Friday's

10am-4pm

Art Show @ The Edge



Hi Edgewood, some of you may know me and some not my name is Thor I'm the new WAN and Lan Tech Support at The Edge. I can help with different computer issues. I have worked at Community Futures in Vernon where I got trained in computer skills like Microsoft XL, Coding, Programming and HTML. I'm here to help anyone that comes in. Hope to see you.

News Update

Edgewood Community Internet Society dba: Inonoaklin Edgewood Broadband and Telus have renewed a 3-year agreement. Telus technicians have been here on March 1st, 2019 to upgrade our internet to an E-500. Our speed will be faster, stronger and better! THANK YOU, TELUS!

Edgewood Community Internet Society and Interior Health Authority have signed a 3-year lease agreement. Thank you, Interior Health.

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.